
Read the FAQs on the Volunteer Zone and Compass news articles, and 

for any further queries please email safety@RNLI.org.uk   

Safety Survey

OPEN NOW

16 June – 6 July 2025

To save lives at sea we must first keep our 

own people safe. As one crew, we want all 

our people to be kept healthy and safe. 

We want to collate feedback on how 

keeping people safe is led and managed 

at the RNLI.

This feedback, from each one of you is 

vitally important to our collective safety, so 

thank you for taking part. 

This survey is not open to seasonal 

lifeguards and face-to-face fundraisers 

who will be surveyed separately in August 

when they are all in role.

Open to staff who started before 15 May 2025. 

The RNLI is the charity that saves lives at sea

The Royal National Lifeboat Institution, a charity registered in England and Wales (209603), Scotland (SC037736), the Republic of 

Ireland (CHY 2678 and 20003326), the Bailiwick of Jersey (14), the Isle of Man (1308 and 006329F), the Bailiwick of Guernsey and 

Alderney, of West Quay Road, Poole, Dorset, BH15 1HZ. 

HAVE YOUR SAY
in the volunteer and staff safety
surveys

How to complete your survey

You will be sent a personal survey link to 

your RNLI or personal email address on 

Monday 16th June.

If you haven’t received the email, please 

scan the relevant QR code below. You’ll be 

asked to enter a few details to confirm you 

are an RNLI volunteer or member of staff, 

then you’ll be able to complete the survey.
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